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ORACLE FROG

Oracle frogs are larger than typical and have tiny wings
that help guide them while they levitate. They typically
have mottled green and yellow leathery skin but some-
times are seen with extravagantly bright colors un-
known in the natural world. This is because oracle frogs
were born initially from the pets of young wizards they
occasionally used for early experimentation. They have
been the target of both benign and lethal spells when
the wizards practiced their magic and alchemy. Eventu-
ally, these frogs absorbed the magic themselves, gaining
powers and sentience, learning languages, and the abil-
ity to read minds. They grew to become even more in-
telligent and more powerful than the wizards that cre-
ated them, and they still harbor an animus towards cast-
ers to this day.

Resilient. After being exposed to various spells and
potions, oracle frogs have become resistant to magic and
mundane weapon attacks.

Mind Readers. Oracle frogs are named after their
mind-reading psionic magic abilities, which they use to
protect themselves from the hated wizards.

Paralytic Blast. Instead of physically biting, oracle
frogs bite with their minds with such intensity that it
shocks the nervous system and paralyzes the target.
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